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November 2023 

 

Dear parents / carers 
 

With December fast approaching, we would like to make you aware of some key events before the end of term.  

 

Date Event Notes 
Tuesday 5th December Choir Christmas performance 

at Luton Airport  
Members of our choir  
 

Tuesday 12th December KS1 Pantomime trip  
Jack and the Beanstalk 

Subject to places still be available - Please remember 
to pay and give permission to attend on Scopay if 
you have not yet done so.  
 

Wednesday 13th December  Christmas Jumper Day – Save 
the Children charity event 
 
 
AND 

 
Christmas Dinner 
 

 

Please wear a Christmas themed or winter themed 
jumper instead of your normal school jumper. Please 
wear the rest of your uniform as normal.  
Recommended donation of up to £2 to Save the 
Children  
 
You have received the new menu for this day via email 
and it is also on our website.  
Please book your child’s chosen meal well in advance 
as this helps our kitchen.  
 

Thursday 14th December  Butterfly – EYFS performance 

Dragonfly – EYFS performance  
Start time 09:15 – Sports’ hall (Prompt start) 

Friday 15th December  Bumblebee – EYFS performance 

Ladybird –  EYFS performance  
Start time 09:15 – Sports’ hall (Prompt start) 

Monday 18th December  
 

KS2 Pantomime trip  
Jack and the Beanstalk  

Subject to places still be available - Please remember 
to pay and give permission to attend on Scopay if 
you have not yet done so.  

Tuesday 19th December  Last day of school  
 

Wednesday 3rd January  Staff INSET day School closed to children  
 

Thursday 4th January   Return to school  ALL children back at school 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak with our school office team or your child’s class teacher.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

David Sansom 
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